Marc Erlich
County Executive



Christopher Conklin
Director

PUBLIC HEARING POSTPONED

Kemp Mill Estates Community Sidewalk Proposal Virtual Public Hearing April 22, 2020 at 7pm

Dear Residents:

In light of the recent recommendations and closures related to the Coronavirus (COVID-19), the Annual Sidewalk Program is postponing the Kemp Mill Estates Community Sidewalk Proposal Public Hearing until Wednesday, April 22, 2020 at 7pm. This will be a virtual public hearing broadcast online only; residents will be able to attend the hearing via the below web address:

https://montgomerycounty.adobeconnect.com/kempmillsidewalks/

Please note that written testimony carries the exact same weight and consideration as does verbal testimony. Therefore, if you would like to submit your testimony in writing, please forward same to my assistant, Lori Jean Main, at lori.main@montgomerycountymd.gov. Displays, exhibits and the Public Hearing Record Binder will be available during the hearing webcast for residents to download and peruse. The hearing will also be recorded. Residents may obtain the recorded copy of the hearing by contacting Ms. Main after the hearing at the email address above. Following the hearing, the record will remain open until Wednesday, May 13, 2020, for any final comments the residents may have.

I know that many of you are looking very much forward to the public hearing. Montgomery County cares very deeply for its residents and is taking this step to safeguard the health and safety of all.

Thank you for your understanding and consideration. Please be well and take care. Again, if you have any questions, please contact Ms. Main, at lori.main@montgomerycountymd.gov.

Sincerely,

Frank Kingsley

Manager III, Annual Sidewalk Program

Division of Engineering Services

FK/ljm